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Ahoy there, Happy New Year:

We hope you’ve all had an enjoyable festive break and have managed to safely spend time
with family and loved ones. This is a very short, Short this week but we're excited to send you
a bumper edition next week with all the details of our Falklands 40 commemorations in June.

Whilst the Central Office team aren’t back to work officially until tomorrow, we wanted to
remind you that the first weekly Fireside Chat of the year will be hosted again on Zoom
tonight. We’'ll be joined by Scottish author and historian, Angus Konstam, who will take us
through the Golden Age of Piracy. Please note, we are continuing to start at a slightly later
time this year, so join us at the new time of 1830 with a tot in hand.



https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2888305105?pwd=TmtwempUWGwwUEtOcjY4ZU15RU5FZz09&fbclid=IwAR2dT1G2zZ20Q4HYM4i8IueN8u6HxG-NVwqDPWTBkif3O9rFczHaz4QcMnM#success

Join ‘The Royal Naval Association: Community Site’ on Facebook
If you haven'’t done so already, join the growing community group on Facebook where our

members spin dits, host Zoom nights and update each other on branch activities. It's the best
place to get your news hot-off-the-press...



https://www.facebook.com/groups/190596237689170/events
http://www.royal-naval-association.co.uk/

